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23rd	June	2018	
	
Dear	Parents,		
	
Summer	shows	
	

Nursery,	Reception,	Year	1	and	2	
Thursday	5th	July	(2pm	and	5:30pm)		

Hats	off!	

Year	3	to	6	
Tuesday	3rd	July	(2pm	and	5:30pm)	

Shakespeare	Rocks!	

	 	
	
Our	fabulous	actors	and	actresses	are	underway	rehearsing	for	this	year’s	summer	shows	and	we	
are	all	looking	forward	to	the	moment	they	get	to	amaze	us	with	their	fabulous	talents!		
	
Doors	will	open	half	an	hour	before	the	start	of	the	show	and	will	be	by	ticket	only.		Tickets	are	
free	of	charge	for	the	shows	and	will	be	allocated	two	per	child	per	show.	The	tickets	will	be	sent	
home	to	you	this	week.	We	will	not	be	able	to	issue	additional	tickets	this	year.		
	
As	there	is	an	evening	performance,	we	request	that	the	children	remain	in	school	between	the	
two	performances.	This	allows	the	children	to	relax	between	shows	and	spend	some	quality	time	
with	each	other	and	the	staff.	Pupils	will	need	to	bring	a	packed	tea	with	them.		
	
We	look	forward	to	welcoming	you	into	school	to	watch	your	child’s	skills	in	the	performing.		
	
Yours	sincerely	
	
	
Mrs	Bobbie	Caisley	
Principal	


